
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/482)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
Does the department comply with accessibility standards for all its websites? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The majority of the Portfolio is compliant with the accessibility standards.  There is 
work currently underway to ensure full compliance and in the interim there are 
arrangements in place to ensure access is not compromised. 
 


